
Puget Sound Energy 
P.O. Box 97034 

Bellevue, WA 98009-9734 
pse.com 

September 12, 2024 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary Washington 
Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE:  Docket UG-230968 – Do Not Redocket 
Puget Sound Energy’s Customer Notice of Public Hearings 

Dear Executive Director Killip: 

Pursuant to WAC 480-90-198, Notice Verification and Assistance, Puget Sound Energy (“PSE”) 
is providing this statement that it has posted and mailed the attached customer notice in the 
above-referenced docket in accordance with WAC 480-90-197, Adjudicative Proceedings Where 
Public Testimony Will Be Taken.    

PSE filed its Climate Commitment Act Risk-Sharing Mechanism with the Washington Utilities 
and Transportation Commission for approval on April 25, 2024.   

Customer notice of the filing and hearing dates began July 1, 2024 in the form of a bill insert for 
monthly and bimonthly customers.  PSE also notified newspaper and radio stations consistent 
with WAC 480-90-197.  The attached notice has been reviewed by Commission Staff and the 
Public Counsel Unit of the Attorney General’s office.   

Please contact Veronica Martin at veronica.martin@pse.com for additional information about 
this filing.  If you have any other questions, please contact me at birud.jhaveri@pse.com.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Birud D. Jhaveri 
Birud D. Jhaveri 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, BEL10W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
Birud.Jhaveri@pse.com 
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cc: Tad O’Neill, Public Counsel  
 Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie 
 
Attachment: Customer Notice 
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